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DEDVAIITATENTOF DL VeAYSs
OFFICE OF ThE COMMISSIONER /PQ, BOX 1467

—
JUNEAU 9950!

(507) 364-2121

April 8, 1974

Re: 00-2516

Mr. A. P. Rollins, Jr.
U. S. Department of interior
Alaska Pipeline Office
808 "E" Street
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

Dear lr. Rollins: ;

Your letter af April 1, 1974 concerning the issuing of a highway right-
of-way and airport leases has been referred to me by Governor Egan.

As we discussed in your office at our last meeting, tne State does not
feel that we need a nignway right-of-way permit for the construction o7
this road. The circuit court's decision concerning the trans-Alaska
pipeline and its attenaant facilities, we feel, answers this question
quite clearly. We are continuing to review the proposed lease and wil.
correspond with you further if our position in this matter snould
change.

°

Conmissioner of Public Works Taggart will be writing you concerning the
airport leases. If you snould wish to meet with Commissioner Taggart
and ie concerning this matter, we would be pleased to do so.
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